
 

 

Shorefields Parent Newsletter 

26th November 2021 
https://www.shorefields.essex.sch.uk 

Dates for the diary 

9th December—Wear something Christmassy—

see page 6 for details 

10th December—Christmas Show at St Pauls 

Church—details to follow 

15th December—Christmas Dinner Day 

End of term 17th December finish at 1.30 

A quick reminder to all secondary aged students, please 

remember to continue with the twice weekly lateral flow 

testing.  If you require any more testing kits, please let us 

know. 

Also should any primary aged children/families wish to 

have some testing kits,  they are available, please pop a 

note in the home school book if you would like some. 

The beach hut is available to hire, please contact the office for a form should you wish to hire it.  

The cost is £15 per day with a maximum consecutive rental of 3 days for £40 

Please be aware that we have had a couple of cases of chicken pox recently in school, so please be 

on the look out for spots  (and not the Pudsey bear kind)   

Good news stories 

Sarah Williams our communication lead has made a huge difference to our school since joining us 
earlier this year—thank you Sarah 

Our new school council had their first meeting (virtually) it went brilliantly. Everyone was patient and 
allowed time for each other. Their first job has been completed  - they voted for our Jack Petchey 
winner. 

A student in Pier 3 has shown excellent behaviour this week and is looking forward to a Friday award 
in class. 

A student in Pier 5 used a scooter board to ‘scoot’ around outside of the sports hall. 

Sunshine 1 student joined in with all actions for the attention bucket yesterday. 

Beach 3 all accessed the park safely and enjoyed exploring the equipment. 

We are really proud of a student in Beach 4 who moved yesterday. 

Sunshine 8 have been busy this week—2 students worked hard to produce a list for cookery and   
another student shopped for it—which meant having to visit three shops to complete it! Well done 
Sunshine 8. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

********************************************************************************** 



 

 

Message from School Nurse 

We kindly request that only one parent/carer attend any medical appointments. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

************************************************************************************************* 

Hello everyone, I, Sarah Williams have been working with lots of students on developing their    

individual communication skills, since joining the school team in February, as your Communication 

Lead.  I have spent time working across Sunshine and Beach strands, now moving to Pier, getting to 

know these children and young people, and have already had many "WOW" moments. Although 

you all get to view so many of these celebrations on Tapestry, I also want to share a huge 

"Communication Celebration" to a pupil in Beach 2. Over the last few weeks, he has participated 

wonderfully in PECS and using his folder to request the types of play and activities that he's really 

motivated by, which currently is posting flashcards and small key items, into a cardboard post box.  

We have been working on travelling with PECS and this was achieved last week. He has been able 
to continue to travel with his "I want" strip in class and has been so determined to get what he 
wants . He will load his "I want" strip, look for the adult, move out of the chair and walk towards 
the adult to get what he wants, then repeats numerous times. All the time, vocalising with sounds 
and continued joint attention developing. What a super star. Well done.  

Please contact school or myself on sarahw@shorefields.essex.sch.uk if you would like more       in-
formation on the phases of Picture Exchange Communication PECS or any other communication 
query.  

Please contact school or myself on sarahw.@shorefields.essex.sch.uk if you would like more       

information on the phases of Picture Exchange Communication PECS or any other communication 

query.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Dinners – w/b 29/11/21 we will be on week 1 of the Autumn Menu. 

 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 1 

Pork      

meatballs in 

a rich tomato 

sauce served 

with penne 

pasta 

All day  

breakfast, 

sausage, egg, 

bacon & hash 

brown 

Roast     pork, 

sage & onion 

stuffing,   

yorkshire 

pudding & 

roast          

potatoes 

Homemade 

pizza served 

with        

seasoned 

wedges 

Omega 3 

fish fingers 

served with 

chips 

Main Meal 

Option 2 

Chicken 

chunks 

served with 

new           

potatoes 

Vegetarian 

sausage, egg, 

hash brown 

and tomato 

Cheesy 

beans in a 

Yorkshire 

pudding & 

roast          

potatoes 

 

Chicken   

fillet served 

with     

Bombay  

potatoes 

Beef burger 

served with 

chips 

 

 

Vegetables 

Cauliflower 

& mixed  

vegetables 

Baked beans 

&           

mushrooms 

Cabbage &      

carrots 

Broccoli & 

sweetcorn 

Spaghetti 

hoops & 

bubble & 

squeak 

Salad Bar Salad Bar Salad Bar Salad Bar Salad Bar 

 

 

Dessert/

Pudding 

Artic roll 

with a wedge 

of melon 

Fresh fruit 

pots or angel 

delight 

Iced sponge 

& custard 

Jelly & Ice 

cream 

 

Homemade 

muffins 



 

 

Sunday 5th December 2021 

3-4pm 

Christ Church URC, Carnarvon Road, Clacton, CO15 6PH 

Come and make your own Christingle 

All welcome 

Contact Trish Hahn: 01255 483288 

 



 

 


